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Tuesday, October 24, 2017
Dear Parents,
[bookmark: _GoBack]Literacy is such an important part of your child’s education, and we enjoy inspiring a child’s love of reading. Students are invited to wear a storybook themed Halloween costume and/or attire on Tuesday, October 31st to school (no weapons, wands, or masks). Our school would like to continue to promote the love of reading therefore, we would prefer for costumes to be connected to a character(s) in a book.

Some other things to consider:
· Costumes should not include masks, props, or heavy face makeup.
· Costumes should follow school dress code:  No spaghetti straps, no midriff tops, and appropriate shoes.
· Students will need to be able to use the bathroom, or if needed change independently in their costumes.
· Students will still be following their usual schedules, which may include recess so they may want to wear an alternate costume to avoid getting their new one dirty. 
[image: Halloween Kids]Thank you for your cooperation and support with this fun day. We can’t wait to see all the students all dressed up! Have a safe and happy Halloween!
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